Western Little League

Coaches, Players and Parents COVID 19 Protocols

® Players must sign in before every practice and games.

e Hand sanitizer must be used before, during and after practices and
games

Masks must be worn in the dugout or when a person can’t social
distance. (coaches meeting w/ players or player to player) during
practices and games

e Mask are not required to be worn on the field during games

e Players must try to have social distance (6ft apart) between each
other on the fields during practices and games.

Do not share equipment if at all possible please. (water bottles,
helmets, gloves, batting gloves etc....)

® No spitting. (No seeds or gum in dugout)

e Cover mouths when sneezing, coughing.

e Parents please do not bring your child, if they don’t feel well or have
been under the weather.

If you have been sick or tested for covid19 coaches please inform
League president Chris Gutierrez or Safety officer Hector Carpio
directly ASAP.

If your family/ player has been exposed at any time coaches please
inform the League president or safety officer directly. ASAP

Please don’t put any of your personal details or HIPPA information
on a group chat. Let respect each other privacy

If at any time there is COVID 19 confirmation or concern the team
will require a 14-day shut down.



The player/players will not return to fields for practice or games
until 10 days after a positive test. Players must have 72 hours of no
symptoms as per the Pima County Health Department.

Parents as spectators please practice social distance with non-family
household members. Please use masks when approaching other
individuals.

e No more than 10 people under a pop tent or spectator area
e Parents and spectators please do not approach the dugout for other

than your own player issues/ injuries. Masks must be worn while
doing so. Please wait for coaches to wave you onto the field or into
the dugout.

If a child is injured please have him/her treated outside of the dugout
if possible. Masks must be worn at all times.

Spectators must wear masks and social distance.



